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INVITATION TO TENDER N0. PS20201114 (the “ITT”) 

 
CONTRACTOR FOR HARO ST TRANSMISSION MAIN REPLACEMENT – GILFORD MINI-PARK 

 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS NO. 4 

 

ISSUED ON JANUARY 5, 2021  
 

Q1 
Q&A #1 says that we are to include for the RPVC conduits and associated restoration 
across Haro St. However, Street Light Drawing L8.0 states that the civil scope is to 
take care of the installation of the 53mm RPVC. Please advise this contradiction. 

A1 Item 3.1 (Lighting) includes all civil and electrical scope indicated on the drawing 
S-1284 and the street cut repair. 

Q2 Are you able to provide the thickness of asphalt for the slot pave repairs on Haro 
Street and Rosemary Brown Lane. 

A2 

The higher-zoned street standard R2.2 that can be found in the following link 
applies: 
 
https://vancouver.ca/files/cov/standard-detail-drawings-roadworks.pdf 
 

Q3 Is the Green Infrastructure COV Valve Box Shown on Page L7.1 to be supplied by the 
City of Vancouver? If not, what is the spec for it? 

A3 The valve box with lid for GI monitoring well will be supplied by the City. 

Q4 
I have a quick question regarding Electrical Note 2 for Temporary Power for this 
tender. How is temporary power proposed to be ran to Panel 2008SF? Is there 
conduit to one of the existing poles? Are the poles to be temp fed also 240V? 

https://vancouver.ca/files/cov/standard-detail-drawings-roadworks.pdf
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A4 

 
Light poles 2/08, 4/08 and 5/18 have been removed prior to the water main 
installation and temporary power was provided. Poles 2/08 and 4/08 in the mini-
park are currently stored and only require re-installation. A new street light pole 
is required on Haro Street (pole 5/18). 
 

 


